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MEDIA ALERT 

Friday, 22 December 2017 

 

 

       COPETON WATERS IS OPEN FOR BUSINESS 

 
Reflections Holiday Parks Copeton Waters is the place to be this Summer, with the 

popular holiday park open for business as usual across the Christmas break.   

 

WaterNSW have reported Copeton Dam as being on Red Alert due to the presence of Blue-

Green Algae, they have reported that levels of algae are now reducing at the dam. The latest 

report shows Amber levels this week and still on the decrease.  

 

Two consecutive reports below RED are required. Algae is currently only effecting some areas 

of the dam with much of the water clear for all water sports and the fish still biting. 

There’s also plenty of other ways to enjoy the park, with such attractions as Jumping Pillow 

the Water Park  perfect for kids of all ages to cool off on sizzling Summer days. 

 

With some accommodation still available , Copeton Waters Park Manager David Allan said he 

was looking forward to greeting all our guests this holiday season. 

 

“There are plenty of areas of the dam for our guests and day visitors to use for swimming & 

skiing this Christmas,” David said. 

 

“Go fishing, tee up at the park golf course or pack the binoculars for a spot of bird watching. If 

you’re feeling adventurous, Copeton Waters is the perfect gateway to the wider area, with an 

array of national parks to explore and the historic town of Inverell just a short drive away. 

 

“We are receiving regular updates from WaterNSW in relation to the algae and expect it 

continue to reduce.”  

Come on out to COPETON WATERS and enjoy all this wonderful park has to offer. 

 

For weekly reports on alert levels, head to https://www.waternsw.com.au/water-quality/algae. 
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